
UNWE Is A Partner of The InternationalFinancial Forum Innovations
The Rector of UNWE Prof. D.Sc.(Econ.) Statty Stattev greeted the participants in the 4th
International Financial  Forum Innovations organized by the Bulgarian Bank of the Year
Association. In the present year the eldest Bulgarian university is a partner of the prestigious
meeting of bankers and financiers.
Prof. Stattev emphasized on the traditionally good relations between the university and the
banking and financial  spheres for which the educational institution prepares successful
professionals (in the picture below).

The Rector has suggested the UNWE to host the following edition of the expert meeting and
acording to him it could be devoted to the cyber security in the banking.

Prof. D.Sc.(Econ.) Valentin Kisimov, Director of the Center for Computer Innovative Systems
delivered  a  report  on  the  Banking  Arrangements and  Electronic  Student  Book  –  New
Comprehensive Instrument. 

Prof. D.Sc.(Econ.) Statty Stattev and Valentin Panayotov, Chairman of Board of Directors of Bulgarian Bank of the Year

Association“


